ROYAL STATISTICAL SOCIETY
2] BENTINCK STREET « LONDON W.1
Telephone weLnncx 7638

11th Noverber, 1955

Dear 3ir Ronald Fisher,

A1l Fellows of the Society will I am sure be
delighted to learm of your most recent distinctien
which I see has taken the form of the award of the
Copley Medal of the Royal Society. We are also
very pleaselto sse that the citation in
connection with this award specifically refers
to your work in developing the theory and
application of statistica, As I have said we
should all like to congratulate you very

WarmLy s
Yours sinceraly,

/i i

(ReF George)
Hon, Secretery

Professor Sir Honeld s Mﬂr' 8a0.D, jHIL}F-I-RIE-l
Department of Geneties,

Whittingehame Lodge,

k4, Storey's Way,

CAMBRTDGE .



